Borough of Telford & Wrekin

The Council has made the Borough of Telford & Wrekin, Footpath 181, 17, 177, 178 and 14,
Newdale (Temporary Prohibition of Pedestrians) Order 2023 under the Road Traffic Regulation Act
1984, whilst development works are being undertaken. The order became operational from the
8/3/23.The following footpaths are affected: Footpath 181 from its jcn with Hengrave Meadow for
approx. 90m in an easterly direction. Footpath 181 from its outside no 1 Newby Ln for approx. 130m
in a north easterly direction. Footpath 17 in its entirety. Footpath 177 from side of 87 Brookes Ave for
approx. 40m in a north easterly direction. Footpath 178 from its jcn with footpath 177 to its jcn with
footpath 179. Footpath 14 from side of 1 Brookes Ave for approx. 30m in an easterly direction. The
original duration was 6 months with an end date 8/9/23. These closures have been extended and are
now expected to be completed by the 7/11/25. Anthea Lowe, Director: Policy & Governance.
Temporary Footpath Closure Notice TCB-159 14/12/24
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